
October 5,2012

Department of Public Works Service Committee
City Hall Room 303
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, V/I 53403

R.e: abandoning side walk on north side of 1520 Clark Street dead end'Street

Dear Department of Public Works Service Committee,

I am formally requesting that the sidewalk on the north side of 1520 Clark Street be abandoned.
The sidewalk is on the north side of 15th Street and goes west from Clark Street to where it dead
ends by the railroad tracks. The property is in a commercial areathat is mainly vacant. There
are no residential properties in the area. We do not use this sidewalk nor is it being used by the
general public.

Again, I respectfully request to have this sidewalk abandoned. Please feel free to email me at
rbiddlej@rbgrinding.com or call my cell at262-498-0957 or my work # 262-634-5538 to advise
on the process ofabandoning or ifyou have any questions.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Raymond Biddle Jr.
Property Manager
Summit Industrial Park LLC

Summit Industrial Park
1900 Clark Street
Racine, WI 53403

262-995-1017

CC: Mayor John Dickert


